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Science Cafes are free, informal             
discussions that bring together members 

of the community and university            
scientists, to discuss how science and 

technology can change the future.

In the typical cafe, a scientist speaks for 
5-15 minutes on a topic, with the rest of 
the time for the public to ask questions 

and present concerns.

The Center for
Nanotechnology in Society
A R I Z O N A  S T A T E  U N I V E R S I T Y

  

Friday, October 19, 2007
5:30 - 6:30 pm

Arizona Science Center
600 E. Washington Street

Phoenix, AZ 
602-716-2000  

October Science Cafe

“Less is More” Technology: 
Is Smaller and Cheaper 

Always Better?

An engineer and a social scientist 
will talk about how the trend       
towards smaller and cheaper      
technology affects research and 
the general public.

Dr. Deirdre Meldrum 
Dean, Ira A. Fulton School of Engineering

Director, Center for EcoGenomics
Biodesign Institute, Arizona State University

Dr. Jamey Wetmore
Assistant Professor,

School of Human Evolution and Social Change; 
Center for Nanotechnology in Society

at Arizona State University

Teachers now receive 1 hour Professional 
Development for each Cafe attended


